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Find us on Facebook—Mole Valley Quilters 

 
Happy Christmas to all Mole Valley Quilters! 

 
When you read this we shall all be in Party mood for our 
Christmas Meeting all prepared for us by the Great  
Bookham Housegroup.  
 
I think everyone had a good ‘retail therapy’ evening last 
month with Creative Quilting. 
 
Hopefully we shall all be wearing our new homemade 
badges to the Christmas party.  It will be very interesting to 
see all the different ideas. 
 
Linda is going to finish the Hexagon Quilt and has asked 
everyone to bring a 10” square of flowery fabric to go on the 
back.  If you forget I am sure you can give it to Linda in 
January. 
 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered to sew a block for 
the Charity puppy dog quilt for the Exhibition—Linda will 
also put this quilt together. 
 
After a couple of quiet Meetings we now have a speaker in 
January.  Gail Lawther is coming to give her talk on 
“Glorious Gardens”.   A good title for a January talk!. 
 
This is a change from our usual programme so we will 
instead have the “Show and Tell” in February.  This will give 
us a little longer to stitch something to show .. And also 
show “my work in progress”. 
 
Wishing you all a very Happy and peaceful Christmas 
 

Marie-Louise 

 
Exhibition 2018 

 
The Exhibition Committee has 
been re-organised and is up 
and running with Ruth Archer 
as ‘our leader’.  With some 
changes to our working 
schedule, we forge ahead as 
planned towards October 
2018. 

LOST 
 

Marie-Louise has lost her file 
of Newsletters which she 
lends to new members so they 
can read about MVQ and what 
we have been doing.  If you 
have this file could you please 
give it back to Marie-Louise 



 
 

 
Summer Challenge 2018 

 
Ruth Archer handed out the Summer challenge 
last meeting.  If you have not got a copy please 
speak to Ruth.   
 
Ruth  will be speaking about this later on. 
 

 
Website 

 
The website is up and running.   
 

www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 
 

All the Newsletters are on the website.  If 
you have any information  you would like 
on the website please contact me!  Sandy 

Forthcoming Events 
 

January 26th-28th 2018 
 

Spring Quilt Festival Ardingly 
 

January 26th and 27th 2018 
 

Crafting Live Show at Sandown 

 
 

Wishing everyone in Mole Valley 
Quilters A very Happy Christmas 

and peaceful New Year 


